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I feel it is completely irresponsible, let alone incredulous, that a facility such as this (and with our current 
knowledge of environmental impacts and the impact to human health) can even be considered to be located in 
a residentially zoned area and whose waterways feed into Sydney’s water supply. Secondly, Moss Vale’s road 
infrastructure has not kept pace with demand as it is and this will only exacerbate the issue (let alone trucks 
driving down Beaconsfield Road - a residential street not designed for this purpose) increasing Wingecarribee 
Council’s maintenance costs which local rate payers will be burdened with. Lastly, there are unlimited sites in 
Australia where this plant can be located, with reduced impact to the surrounding environment and major 
water supplies and where employment is desperately needed. Have we learnt nothing from environmental 
disasters of the past¦ 
 

 




